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November 17, 2010

Ms. Debra A. Ilowland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, Nil 03301-2429

Re: Electricity A.ggregator Renewal Registration

Dear Ms. Flowland.

Please find attached Titan Energy-New England Inc’s notice of intent for renewal of our
electricity aggregator license in the State of Nil pursuant to N1IPUC 2003.05.

Thank you for your consideration and I can be reached at 603-642-9591 if there are any
follow up questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jeriy Hawkins
Vice President
Titan Energy-New England Inc


